
‭07.15.24‬
‭AHS Family,‬

‭First and foremost, we hope you all are having a fun and safe summer! The AHS office team has been‬
‭hard at work gearing up for the 2024-2025 school year; we are sending this ‘mid-summer’‬
‭newsletter home to relay some important information about Anderson High School and‬
‭back-to-school items.‬

‭There are also lots of fun and exciting things happening around the AHS campus during the summer‬
‭with all the camps and activities! Whether it’s academics, arts, or athletics- there is no substitute for‬
‭the authentic learning experience that accompanies those moments.‬

‭I want to extend a heartfelt welcome to the many families who are new to AHS for the upcoming‬
‭school year! To help with the transition and create a one-stop-shop for common questions even for‬
‭our returning families, we have created this document:‬‭2024-2025 AHS At A Glance‬‭. This document‬
‭contains a lot of great information for new and returning families- including info related to student‬
‭parking, student schedules, 9th Grade Orientation, extracurriculars, and so much more!‬

‭Anderson Proud,‬
‭Kyle‬
‭P.S. PLEASE do not hesitate to email me with questions/concerns, particularly over the next several‬
‭weeks as we gear up for school. I may not know all the answers, but I’m happy to help in any way‬
‭that I can.‬

‭UPCOMING SCHOOL EVENTS:‬
‭●‬ ‭8/16 - Student Schedules Available in ProgressBook‬
‭●‬ ‭8/20 - New Parent Orientation,‬‭7-8 pm (Titus Auditorium)‬
‭●‬ ‭8/21 - Freshmen Orientation,‬‭8am-12pm (details in‬‭link above)‬
‭●‬ ‭8/22 - First Day of School, Last Names M-Z‬
‭●‬ ‭8/23 - First Day of School, Last Names A-L‬
‭●‬ ‭8/28 - Senior Parent Meeting,‬‭6-7 pm (Titus Auditorium)‬
‭●‬ ‭8/28 - AHS Open House,‬‭7-8:45pm, Details TBA‬

‭ADDITIONAL INFO:‬
‭SENIOR PORTRAITS‬
‭All seniors interested in having their picture in the yearbook must schedule an appointment with‬
‭McIntire Photography. All students were given a brochure about this in the spring  and‬
‭announcements have been made in school to remind seniors. Please contact McIntire Photography‬
‭at 513-528-5888 or at‬‭https://www.mcintirephotography.com‬‭to make an appointment. Questions?‬
‭Contact Mrs Renard,‬‭kathleenrenard@foresthills.edu‬

‭2023-2024 AHS YEARBOOK PICKUP‬
‭Yearbooks are scheduled to be distributed in early August. We are working to nail down specific‬
‭dates and times for student pick-up and will share that information as soon as possible. Any‬
‭questions, please contact Mrs. Kathleen Renard:‬‭kathleenrenard@foresthills.edu‬‭.‬

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1dtBfTny4bS6WBf27W2NK_MBrEPbGLONL06rYKwAEPXo/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.mcintirephotography.com/
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